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NSS PROMOTIONAL VIDEO SHOOTING 

 

On 27th September, 2023, a promotional video shooting of NSS major activities/programmes 

for the Department of Youth Affairs & Sports, Govt. of India, was conducted on the PUC 

campus. Officials from the State NSS Office and professional cameramen arranged by the 

Directorate of NSS, New Delhi, Ministry of Youth Affairs came to the college for filming. 

The following two activities were carried out during the event: 

i) Cleanliness drive at PUC Nauban huan (Orchid Garden) ii) Visit of the NSS Golden 

Jubilee Monument 

Thirty-one volunteers (18 male and 13 female) along with five Programme Officers of the 

NSS PUC Unit took part in the programme. 
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